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April 11, 2018 
 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians: 
 
The education, health, safety, and well-being of our students, families, and community is a top priority of the 
Freeport Area School District, and it is our duty to provide as many educational opportunities for our families as 
possible.  A health related issue that has impacted families nation-wide and communities close to home is that of 
the growing opioid epidemic.  The School District has worked with local law enforcement, health care providers, 
and other experts in the field such as the Department of Health, UMPC, the FBI, and the DEA to educate our high 
school and middle school students on the epidemic and how we can support efforts to combat the dangers of 
opioid abuse.   
 
To expand upon the initiatives of the high school and middle school in this important area, South Buffalo 
Elementary and Buffalo Elementary, along with the leadership of both building’s PTOs are joining together to 
present a similar program to our parents.  This informative presentation will take place on Wednesday, April 25th 
at 6:30 at the Middle School Auditorium.  FASD administration and representatives from the FBI and DEA will 
be sharing information and providing guidance to parents of both elementary schools.  Please accept this letter as 
an open invitation requesting your presence at the event.  The sensitive content of the program necessitates an 
adult only audience.  Finding childcare in order to attend an evening program is understandably difficult.  To help 
facilitate and encourage your attendance, members of the high school Key Club will be in attendance to provide a 
child care option at the Middle School during the event. 
 
In order to properly plan for the program, we ask that you RSVP the number of adults attending, and children (for 
child care purposes) to Jeffrey S. Lesko at 724-295-9510 or lesko@freeport.k12.pa.us. by Monday, April 23rd.  
You may also return the bottom portion of this letter to the South Buffalo or Buffalo Elementary Offices.  If you 
have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Mr. Lesko at the above number or email address.  We look 
forward to your attendance and participation!     
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Jeffrey S. Lesko Steven D. Poleski 
Principal Principal 
South Buffalo Elementary Buffalo Elementary 
 
 
Elementary Parent Health and Safety Program – April 25, 2018  
Parent(s) name ________________________________________ 
Student’s name_________________________________________ 
___________ Total number of adults attending 
___________ Total number of children attending 

mailto:lesko@freeport.k12.pa.us

